
Honorable Members of the GAE Committee: 
This written testimony is in support of proposed legislation LCO 3576 AAC 
Absentee Ballot Voting. 
 

I have spoken to many people who do not want to enter a small 
enclosed space to vote in November. My mother in law is immune 
compromised and she should not have to risk her life to vote.  
 

Additionally the poll workers are mostly elderly and a highest risk.  
 

It’s a no brainer to fix the absentee voting language so that people 
can be safe.  
 

Sarah Ficca 

Deep River CT  
 


